

Manmohan Singh Member of Parliament Rajya Sabha

New Delhi July 31, 2020

Dear Dr. Jyoti Parikh ji,

I have learnt with great pleasure that Kirits' 85th Birthday is being celebrated by his admirers and friends on 1st August, 2020. I join Kirits' colleagues and friends in felicitating Kirit on this happy occasion.

Kirit has served our country in numerous capacities with great distinction. However, I think that the best is yet to come.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Manmohan Singh)

Dr. Jyoti Parikh C-80, Shivalik Malviya Nagar New Delhi – 110017.